THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

TO:

Hardin County Board Of Education Members

FROM:
Nanette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
November 20, 2008

SUBJECT:
Approval of the Updated BG-1 Financial page for Central Office Annex

ISSUE

The BG1 Financial Page for the Central Office Annex needs to be updated as a result of construction bids.

FACTS

The Board has previously approved a BG1 for the Annex Project 07-151 in the amount of $2,366,972 on July 17, 2008.  This BG1 was based on a projected cost from Peck, Flannery, Gream and Warren Inc. after the Bland Building was purchased.  The Board approved the bid from B.C.D. Construction on 8/18/08 for the amount of $1,188,000 for the base bid with Alternate # 5 for Emergency Generator and Transfer Switch in the amount of $51,000.  The Kentucky Department of Facilities requires that the BG1 Financial page for a project be updated to reflect construction costs.  (See attached BG1 Financial Page and Bid Proposal BCD Construction).

RECOMMENDATION

Approve the updated BG1 for New Central Office Annex Facility.

RECOMMENDED MOTION


I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the updated BG1 for New Central Office Annex Facility.

